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NOTICE OF JOB OPENING 

POSITION:   TRANSPORT DEPUTY 

DEPARTMENT:  MILAM COUNTY SHERIFF’S OFFICE 

DATE OF POSTING:  SEPTEMBER 29, 2022 - OPEN UNTIL FILLED 

REPORTS TO:   Jail Captain/Jail Lieutenant/Jail Administrator 

The Milam County Sheriff’s Office is seeking to fill an open position of Transport Deputy. This 

position will be open to the public. Persons seeking this position will need to meet the following 

minimum requirements: 

Must possess a Texas Peace Officer License issued by the Texas Commission on Law Enforcement 

and be eligible for appointment as a Peace Officer. 

Must be able to stand for long periods of time. 

Must be able to pass a physical and drug screen test. 

Must be able to work any assigned shifts and be on-call for emergency situations. 

Must have a valid Texas Driver License and be able to pass an extensive background check. 

Must be able to communicate and work well with people of all ages. 

Persons applying for this position may obtain an application from the Milam County Sheriff’s 

Office. The application must be filled out completely and submitted to Sheriff Mike Clore, at 512 

N. Jefferson, Suite A, Cameron, Texas 76520, as soon as possible to be considered for this 

position. 

Current Milam County employees wishing to be considered for this position should submit a 

letter of intent to Sheriff Mike Clore as soon as possible. 

Milam County is an Equal Opportunity Employer. 
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